IMPORTANT DATES

September 3- Labor Day

The center will be closed for Labor
Day.

FREMINDERS

Please be sure to check your child’s
cubby regularly.

Don't forget to bring in a snack for
your child’s class once a month.
Please be sure to bring 100% juice
and to check with your child’s
teacher about any food allergies
within the class.
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NOTES FROM THE STAFF

We hope that everybody had a safe and relaxing Labor Day weekend!!

With cool weather fast approaching, we remind you to bring a seasonally
appropriate change of clothing for your child in case of an accident or spill.

We would like to remind everybody of our policy regarding dispensing medicine to
your child. If at any point your child requires a dosage of prescribed medication
during the day, we have designated staff members to give this to your child. In

order to do this, you must fill out a form with your child’s teacher and the
medication must be in its original packaging. If you have any further questions
about our policy, please see Ms. Tammy.

WHAT WE ARE LEARNING

Your child’s class will be exploring the following topics in the coming month.
Emotional Social Skills- September 3-7  Five Senses- September 10-14
Community Helpers- September 17-21 My Body- September 24-28

CONTACT US
Phone: (423) 392-4675
WISHING A HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Email: kcdc118@gmail.com
Website: www.kingsportkids.org 9/8- Chris Bunche 9/17- Brandy Beard 9/24- Bella Bowser
Tammy Burton, Executive 9/8- Wesley Cedeno 9/18- Kiala Wilson 9/27- Lisa Pippin (Staff)
Director 9/12- Zavion Jones 9/20- Greyson McDavid ~ 9/30- Quindalyn Perry (Staff)
9/15- Shelly Fennell (Staff) 9/22- Nevaeh Taylor
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